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Would you like to influence how the District develops in the future? 

 
Selby District Council is continuing the preparation of a Core Strategy Development 
Plan Document.  This document is part of the Local Development Framework 
(LDF) for Selby District, which will replace the saved policies of the adopted Local 
Plan. 

 
The Core Strategy will help establish a spatial vision and objectives to tackle the 
development pressures facing the District over the next 15 years or so and to 
ensure that future development is sustainable. 

 
You may have been contacted about, or commented on, the earlier ‘Issues and 
Options’ stage of consultation.  Views from this stage have been taken into account 
in the preparation of the ‘Further Options’, together with consideration of the 
evidence base, and national and regional policy.   
 
Copies of the Further Options consultation document, together with a summary 
leaflet and questionnaire are available to view in normal opening hours, at the 
District Council Offices, in Selby (Access Selby) and Tadcaster, and in public 
libraries in Selby, Barlby, Sherburn and Tadcaster and on the mobile libraries. 
Copies have been sent to all elected Members and to Town and Parish Councils. 

 
The document can also be viewed on our website at www.selby.gov.uk 

 
The consultation period on Further Options runs from 6 November 2008 until 5pm 
on 18 December 2008. 

 
A questionnaire is available at the above locations or from our website.  
Alternatively you may complete a form online or reply by e-mail to 
ldf@selby.gov.uk using an electronic version of the questionnaire available on 
our website. 
 
Representations on the Core Strategy may be accompanied by a request to be 
notified at a specified address when it has been submitted to the Secretary of State 
for independent examination, the publication of recommendations of any person 
appointed to carry out an independent examination of the Core Strategy, and of its 
adoption. 

 
For further details contact the LDF Team on 01757 292034. 

 
 

 

���
�����
� � � � ��� 	 � 
 �
� 
 �	 � � �
 �












